
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 9/3/2014 10:37:56 AM 
To: 'Charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov' (Charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subj ect: Redacted Version of Kern Report 

Charlotte, 

As you requested, attached is a redacted version of the SED investigation report regarding the 
Kern Power Plant. The only confidential information PG&E proposes to redact are two 
percentage figures noted on the top of page 11. PG&E considers the bids and weighting 
selection criteria from the competitive solicitation process to be confidential. I therefore 
redacted those two figures in the attached report for your review. 

The SED report also refers to a number of source documents that contain confidential 
information. We assume these source documents are not being made public at this time and we 
have not reviewed them to identify confidential information that should be redacted in the 
event they are made public. If SED intends to make any of the supporting documents public, 
please let me know so we can start the process of also reviewing them for confidentiality. 

Thanks, 

Erik 

Erik Jacobson 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm. 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

SB GT&S 0768391 
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